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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The ARD for Management Services

The OIC, PENR Officer

RESUBMISSION OF MANAGEMENT EFFECTIVENESS 
ASSESSMENT OF APO REEF NATURAL PARK

Forwarded is the memorandum dated February 22, 2023 of CENRO Sablayan 
regarding resubmission of management effectiveness of Apo Reef Natural Park (ARNP) due 
to the discrepancy in the computation of METT Scores. Please be informed that the 
previously computed 91.63%, ARNP has now a Percentage of 88.70% after review of the 
Conservation and Development Division of the Regional Office. The PA is still considered as 
a high performing protected area based on the indicative qualitative rating of Management 
Effectiveness Tracking Tool.

For infonnation and record.

For the OIC, PENR Officer;

: FRANCISCO 
Chief, MSD

So, Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
Email:penrooccmin@denr.gov.ph
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